
  

A new MedExpress Urgent Care opened in Dunbar Twp in May.  The new 
facility will be open 7 days a week from 8 am- 8 pm.  They will be closed 
on Thanksgiving and Christmas.  On May 26, 2015 the Chamber 
welcomed MedExpress to the community and performed a ribbon cutting 
ceremony at their open house. As a gift to the community, MedExpress is 
offering free sports physicals through June 10th for ages 5 and up.   

  

MedExpress Grand Opening 

Last month, the Chamber hosted a luncheon to recognize this year’s 

business students of the month.  The students wrote essays 

discussing three principles they would build their business on in 

Connellsville.  

Congratulations to James Egan, this year’s business student of the 

month essay winner.  James stated the three principles he would 

build his business on are customer service, fair prices and quality 
products.    
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Medexpress Staff Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

 
James Egan, President 
Dennis Martin and Vice 
President Michael 

Bowman 
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Lowry’s This & That 

160 West Crawford Ave 

Connellsville PA 15425 

724-434-3339 

 

Fox Castle Bed & Breakfast 

1131 South Pittsburgh St 

 Connellsville PA 15425 

724-603-3699 

 

Wavie & Janes Emporium/ West Apple Tours 

136 W Apple St 

Connellsville PA 15425 

724-628-33340 

Welcome New Members 

 

Member to Member Benefits 
 
 

 
Present your Member's Advantage Discount Card to 

receive money saving offers.  Check our website 
regularly to stay up to date with all current offers.  
Discounts are only available to Greater Connellsville 

Chamber of Commerce members 
 

 

Banners 

 
 

This year’s banners have been installed.  

Thank you to all the businesses that 

participated in this year’s banner project.  

Flower barrels are being delivered this 

week.  If you would like a flower barrel 

and have not ordered, call the office at 

724-628-5500. 
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Once again, the Greater Connellsville Chamber of Commerce will host the 
Connellsville July 3rd Fireworks.  Friday, July 3rd, the Chamber will be selling 
concessions and have children’s activities.  This year we have teamed up with 
Fayette Festivals who will be hosting the Rockin RibFest on July 4th and 5th.  
There will be bands all three days and a children’s carnival.  Friday night we will 
also have DJ Coordinated 360 syncing music with the fireworks at dusk. 

The Chamber will also host a Car Show on July 4th, sponsored by Scott C’s Auto 
Group.  We are accepting donations for both the fireworks and car show goodie 
bags.  If your business would like to donate, volunteer time or help in any other 
way, please contact the Chamber office at 724-628-5500.     

 

July 3rd Independence Day Celebration 

Savor the Avenue 

 
This year’s Savor the Avenue will take place August 8th, 2015 with a rain date of August 15th.  
The theme will be Mardi Gras.  This year’s entertainment will be provided by The Sammy 
Brooks Band and a performance by The Carpetbag Brigade.   
 
Reserve your dinner spot at Stone House Restaurant and Inn, Boston Beanery Uniontown, 
Pizza Louie's, or El Canelo Mexican Restaurant tables by stopping in the Chamber office. $60 
per person.  
 
Reservations will only be taken at the Greater Connellsville Chamber of Commerce.  Cash or 
check made payable to the Greater Connellsville Chamber of Commerce.  
 
You choose the restaurant you would like to dine with and when the tables are full, no more 

reservations will be taken. Don't wait! Reserve your spot today! 
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Greater Connellsville Chamber of 
Commerce 
100 South Arch St 
Connellsville, PA 15425 

Phone: 
724-628-5500 

Fax: 
724-628-5676 

E-mail: 
cvchamber@zoominternet.net 

Board of Directors 

 

PRESIDENT:  Dennis Martin 

VICE PRESIDENT:  Michael Bowman 

SECRETARY:  Tony Grasso 

TREASURER:  Bryan Kisiel 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

Leah Bierer 

Robin Bubarth 

Mike Burns 

Michael Edwards 

Bill Fiesta 

Joe Klocek 

Eugene Lint 

Gretchen Mundorff 

Bob Topper Jr 

MJ Winterhalter 

Jack Yard 

 

WWW.GREATERCONNELLSVILLE.ORG 
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